City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 2219 Cedar Street

APPLICANT: Mark Baker

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use of
the property known as 2219 Cedar Street for

the purpose of two single-family attached
dwellings, upon certain terms and conditions.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-6308 or Matthew.Ebinger@richmondgov.com

oG

. DS —
4 —— 1 — o
S/ T L y
{'V -
= [fL w| | W ﬂ |
J B e

Cedar St

150 Feet
|




